
Dear Members of the House Special Committee on December 21, 2020,

I am writing today to strongly support a vote to remove Mike Nearman from his office as State Representative. Mr. Nearman 
undeniably coordinated a breach of the capitol building in Salem on December 21st, putting staff and lawmakers in danger, both of 
potential exposure to Covid19, as well as potential violence. What he did was illegal. It endangered his colleagues and those who 
work in the capitol. It was blatant disregard of his duties as a legislator. Please vote to remove him. 


